
This week

School Communication

We are currently in the process of terminating our contract with ParentMail.
You may have noticed that recent correspondence have been coming from
Bromcom which appears as ‘SCHOOL’ in your email inbox. We will only be
communicating via Bromcom. Bromcom use the ‘MyChildAtSchool’ app, which
most of you are now familiar with and have used this in order to sign up for
your child’s Parent Consultation in February. 
Within the app there is a ‘message’ tab where you will be able to view
communications from school. Moving forward, payments, consent form, clubs
etc. will all be accessible via the ‘MyChildAtSchool’ app. If you have already
made a payment or part payment for a future trip, please do not worry as the
funds have been registered as paid and we will transfer this information to our
new system. We will be writing to those parents that this affects in due
course. If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school
office.

JYS News
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Friday 24th March - Quiz Night for Parents (tickets are still available from The Friends of
JYS)

Friday 31st March - Last day of Spring Term

Monday 17th April - Summer Term Begins

Friday 28th April - TT Rockstar Day (details to follow)

Monday 5th June - INSET Day (School shut to pupils)

Thursday July 20 - Last day of term

Important Dates Coming Up House Points
Children earn house points
for different things
throughout the week, and
here are the weekly results:

There has been lots happening across the school this week. All
children were treated to an assembly from Sama Karate on Tuesday
morning. This included demonstrations and background on the sport.
The club runs on a Tuesday morning and children can turn up, pay for a
class and join in. Please email: sama.karate@sky.com for more
information.

Paul Ullson delivered a session to Year 1 on houses around the world
and building materials. Children found out about what different homes
look like and what people use to build them in various countries. 

It has been fantastic to see children coming in dressed in something
fun or red today in support of Comic Relief. Children have seen where
the money goes and been thinking about how to help those less
fortunate than ourselves. 
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